Exhibition Opportunities during the International Conference on Topical Issues in Nuclear Installation Safety: Safety Demonstration of Advanced Water Cooled Nuclear Power Plants

The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing the sixth International Conference on Topical Issues in Nuclear Installation Safety in Vienna, Austria, from 6 to 9 June 2017. Over 250 participants drawn from IAEA Member States, international organizations, scientific and research institutions, commercial companies, industry leaders, non-governmental organizations and United Nations system organizations are expected to attend this conference. The participants will represent more than 40 nationalities. We would like to solicit expressions of interest from prospective participants and/or organizations that wish to exhibit during this conference.
The purpose of the conference is to foster the exchange of information on the latest approaches, advances and challenges in the demonstration of the safety of nuclear power plants that are planned to be licensed and constructed in the near future, in particular those using water cooled reactors. The conference is expected to be of substantive benefits for various types of stakeholder organizations in Member States as a result of the interchange of experiences that can provide valuable insights into how the topics covered by the conference are currently addressed in different countries. Accordingly, the conference should contribute to the harmonization of approaches and methods applied for the safety demonstration of nuclear power plants worldwide.
Each company and/or organization will receive, free of charge, an exhibition space of 6 m2 (3x2 m), including one table (80x160 cm) and two chairs. Alternatively, professional booths with walls can be rented from an outside company.
Companies and other organizations wishing to take advantage of this opportunity to exhibit are encouraged to make a voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the conference. The contribution will be used for the costs directly related to the organization of the conference. An acknowledgement of the voluntary contribution would be made in the conference programme given to participants upon registration.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In view of limitations of space, exhibitors will be selected on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. Therefore, interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by email (NPP-Safety-2017.Contact-Point@iaea.org ) before 21 April 2017.
Further details on logistical arrangements for the exhibitions will be sent to the exhibitors after their pledges have been received.
